
From: Paramjit Dhadda   
Sent: December-18-18 12:21 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Fwd: 
 
 
 Hi City Clerks, 
   
     I would like to appear as Delegation on 29 January 
2019 before Mayor Mike Hurley, Councilors, Planning 
Development Committee, presenting my  Business 
proposal, Company Sign World this new first  and latest 
anti glare,auto day night light  adjust  Digital Billboards 
advertising business in Burnaby city  in Canada, as 
discussed with you in meeting on 14 December 2018  and 
Mayor Mike Hurley, Councilor Pietro  Calendino agreed to 
join us at the Delegation. We will install these in the areas 
where it will promote business advertising, Burnaby city 
hall notices, and income for the city. It will benefit a lot new 
job opportunities, save environment, trees, paper, reduce 
garbage,etc. keep city clean and make Burnaby Smart 
City in Canada. I request you and Planning  Development 
Managers to give Permit to start this business soon. 
Please reply soon. Thank you. 

 
 
Paramjit  Dhadda 
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